

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Proposition 90

5 messages

Robert Burn <rdburnjr@comcast.net>
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us

Wed, Dec 3, 2014 at 6:43 AM

To Whom It May Concern:

I am currently a resident of San Mateo County who is considering a move to the EI Dorado Hills area. As I have been in my current residence since 1977, the property tax shelter originating with Proposition 13 is very important to me. I am advised that the Board of Supervisors will be considering the renewal of your implementation of Proposition 90 at your January meeting. As a potential beneficiary of said legislation I strongly encourage you to approve Proposition 90's extension. Given the high activity in the Bay Area real estate market, I would expect an uptick in the number of Bay Area residents moving to your area. Please make it financially beneficial for me to become one of your constituents.

Thank you,

Robert Burn

rdburnjr@comcast.net

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Wed, Dec 3, 2014 at 7:40 AM

FYI

Office of the Clerk of the Board El Dorado County 330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667 530-621-5390

[Quoted text hidden]

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>
To: Robert Burn <rdburnjr@comcast.net>

Wed, Dec 3, 2014 at 7:40 AM

Thank you for your comments.

Office of the Clerk of the Board El Dorado County 330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667